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The Sight and Hearing Committee met on August 3 at Pilot Dogs. I was unable 
to attend due to another Lions activity. 

Pilot Dogs has recently opened its newly remodeled facilities, which include 
updated dormitories and kennels. This expansion will allow them to serve 
more students in the service dog program and to oƯer additional training in 
white cane usage. 

Columbus Speech and Hearing is now accepting donations of hearing aids. 
These devices are refurbished and provided to clients in need. 

Prevent Blindness Ohio continues to operate a program that provides 
eyeglasses to patients in financial need. While I am not yet fully familiar with 
the details, I plan to learn more about this valuable initiative. 

  

Yours in Service, 

PDG Dave Luttrell 


